
Advisory No. 144, s. 2019 
September 4, 2019 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013,  
this advisory is issued not for endorsement, per DO 28, s. 2001,  

but only for the information of DepEd officials,  
personnel/staff as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
 

ANNUAL NATIONAL CONVENTION CUM SEMINAR OF THE ASSOCIATION 
OF GOVERNMENT INTERNAL AUDITORS INC. 

 
 The Association of Government Internal Auditors (AGIA) Inc. will mark its 60th 
Year with the Annual National Convention cum Seminar with the theme, Internal Audit 
Resilience and Accountable Governance, Six Decades After, from October 8 to 11, 2019 
at the Waterfront Cebu City Hotel, Lahug, Cebu City. 
 
 The convention aims to be a venue for government employees performing internal 
auditing, accounting, property management, budgeting, treasury, risk management, 
and allied functions to network with colleagues and benchmark best practices in the 
government.  

 
For more information, contact: 
 

Josie Jane C. Ablir 
President 
Association of Government Internal Auditors 
Unit 402 Merchant Square Condominium 
1386 E. Rodriguez Sr. Avenue corner Mabolo St. 
New Manila, Quezon City 
Telephone No.: (02) 412-2049 
Telefax No.: (02) 412-2033 
Email Address: info.agia52@gmail.com 
Website:  www.agiaph.org 
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